AQUA MINUTES APRIL 18, 2024

Sharon opened our meeting by thanking members for putting pieces in the booth at the SSQ
Quilt Show and for volunteering time working to make the show a success. She asked for a
show of hands of people who want AQUA to have a booth at the next one. It was close to
unanimous.

Bev announced that three spots remain open for the Vicki Conley workshop in June.

Becky reported a balance of $13,962.45. This figure includes the payment for signing up for
the Conley workshop . She said that our books have been audited by Pam and Jacque.

Sharon invited new members and guests to introduce themselves. There were several new
people present as a result of learning about AQUA at the SSQ Show.

Wild and Wacky entries are due at the May meeting. After turn-in, there will be a rust
workshop presented by Julia at Bonnie’s house. An email-blast which will include the supply
list.

Sherida announced details of the upcoming AQuUA exhibit at the Art Center. Gay said she
would see if the updated information was on our website as several people have not found it.
Wendy reported on the workshop at Alegre Retreat and announced the dates for Sacred
Threads.

Sharon shared information on the June dye party at her house in June. There will be no
business meeting. We will immerse ourselves in dye techniques. Sharon will provide dyes and
will have PDF fabric on hand that members can purchase if necessary . There will be ice
dyeing. Members need to bring a lunch.

July is the turn-in for Light In Darkness. Wendy has secured Deborah Boschert to be our jurist.

Julia encouraged us to visit the Powers Art Center in Carbondale.



